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Full Text

The Permanent Forum encourages all United Nations agencies that have not yet
developed a policy on engaging with indigenous peoples to follow the example of
sister agencies in order to ensure that the United Nations Declaration on the
Rights of Indigenous Peoples is adequately reflected in all United Nations
programmes.
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